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This is a redraft of 2005 Assembly Bill 1086.  This redraft incorporates Assembly
Amendment 1 to AB−1086.  As in last session’s bill, this version contains a
nonstatutory provision that establishes a deadline for the Department of Commerce
to submit proposed rules to the legislative council staff.  Under current law, the
Department of Administration is authorized to require the Department of Commerce
to prepare an economic impact report for its proposed rules.  If the Department of
Administration requires such a report, this could increase the time it would take the
Department of Commerce to submit its proposed rules under this draft.  Upon
reviewing this draft, I have assumed that you did not want to delay the rule−making
process.  Consequently, I have revised the nonstatutory provision to specify that the
Department of Administration may not require that the Department of Commerce
prepare an economic impact report for the proposed rules.  Please let me know if my
assumption is not consistent with your intent.

If you have any other questions with regard to this draft, please feel free to contact me.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7291
E−mail:  robin.kite@legis.wisconsin.gov


